
 

 

 

 

 

“But he said to me, ‘My grace is     

sufficient for you, for my power is made 

perfect in weakness.’ Therefore I will 

boast all the more gladly about my    

weaknesses, so that Christ’s power may 

rest on me.”  

 

2 Corinthians 12:9 



                                                              PRAYER LINE 

All requests to be submitted to Shelley Jones at shelley.j.jones8@gmail.com or            
614-425-7570.   

Due to privacy issues, please make sure any prayer request is with consent of the      
person concerned.  Let the pastor know when her presence is needed.  If you wish to 
have prayer concerns lifted during the worship service, please email the church office.   

IMPORTANT DATES 

April 14:  Blood Pressure Screening 

April 15:  Help House Meal.  If you are a server, plan to meet in the Narthex by 2:00 pm 

April 17:  Session meeting 

THE NEXT HELP HOUSE MEAL 

The church is hosting the second Loving Kindness meal on May 6 for 150.  The            
following donations and volunteers are needed: 

 13 boxes Little Debbie Oatmeal Cookies (regular size) 

 6 2-lb bags of long grain white rice 

 18 28-oz cans of diced tomatoes 

 9 32-oz boxes of chicken broth 

 3-4 SERVERS 2:00-4:30 (in church Narthex).    

Please notify Debbie Blaho if you want to help (email dblaho@columbus.rr.com or call 
(614) 736-5126).  Please have donations to the church by April 28.  Thank you! 

WELCOME TABLE MEAL 

The Welcome Table meal will be on Thursday, April 18.  About 100 meals will be 
served.  The following is needed for this meal: 

 Easy Chicken Casserole  

 Green Bean Casserole  

 Outrageous Oatmeal Cookie (or dessert of your choice) 

      *The recipes can be found in the Narthex, on the refreshment table.  

It is best to use a disposable pan.  The food will need to be delivered to the St. Paul 
AME Church, located at 11 W. Center St., London, by 4:30 PM ... they begin to serve 
the meal at 5:00 pm. Thank you for your continued support.   

~ Dolly McDonley 

SUFFICIENT GRACE IS ENDING FOR THE SCHOOL YEAR 

The last day that we will be collecting for Sufficient Grace for this school year is April 
21.  Thank you for all of your support.   

ADOPT A PLOT 

The property grounds committee is looking for help in maintaining the garden areas of 
the church.  In the Narthex, on the refreshment table, you will find a map of the   
different sections and an explanation of each, along with a sign up sheet.  Any       
questions, please contact Pam Dennewitz. 

THANK YOU FROM THE FAMILY OF MICHAEL PERRY 

Several weeks ago, a prayer request was made to our congregation for the family of 
Matthew Perry.  Matthew died in a car accident on his way to work on March 15,  
leaving behind his wife, Tara, and four daughters ages 5, 4, and 5 month-old twins. 

Michael’s family has expressed their gratitude to the very generous congregation of 
First Presbyterian Church for their prayers, donations to his Go Fund Me account, for 
nearly $1000 in cash, Walmart gift cards, and for the bags of girls’ clothes and many 
baby items.  

It is wonderful to see all the kindness that our congregation has shown to the Perry 
family.  Please continue to pray for Tara and the girls as they adjust to this sudden 
change in their lives. 

“Carry each other’s burdens and so you will fulfill the law of Christ.” Galations 6:2  
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